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My family and I lost everything we owned to Archie Creek Fire.  We have had to 

totally rebuild our lives and our home   We strongly oppose this bill. By the time we 

pay lawyer fees, state taxes and federal taxes on the settlement we’ll have absolutely 

nothing left to finish rebuilding back.  No words can describe the horrors of what we 

have lived through or nightmares we have had to deal with and you want to take 

away what little bit of security we received to put our lives back on track.   I hope you 

would think of the devastating effect it would have on rebuilding our lives back.  

Please open up your hearts and think of the victims and the destruction we have had 

to live through  


